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Grade 2 Concert

How does your Garden Groove?! What a fun theme, and the second graders
performed so well in their musical this past month!  It was so special to see
the different headgear, and also how hard they all worked to know the songs

and memorize their lines for the performance. Way to go kids!

Early Learning Days

March 15, 16, and 17, 2023 is Early Learning Days for the
incoming Busy Bugs! If you have a child turning 4 before
September 1st, 2023 please register for a timeslot soon.

Information from area providers, registration for our
program, free early childhood screenings and information
about the school and program are available. See you and
the newest, littlest Eagles soon!

Upcoming Events

We invite families to attend our upcoming Grade 3 concert in the PAC.  The concert is
scheduled on March 16th at 2PM.  Please register in advance with your child’s teacher and let us
know if you would like to check them out after the concert. They have been working hard and
are excited to perform for you!

----------

Reminder that Spring Break is March 20 - 24. Have a fantastic time with your families!




